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Comments: Please do not move forward with project #56985, the Sandia Peak Ski Area Mountain Coaster. This

project is deeply unnecessary and its cumulative impacts on the Sandia Mountains must be taken into account -

noise pollution, garbage, threats to wildlife, and excessive foot traffic would all harm our beloved Sandia

Mountains. Most importantly, the Sandias are sacred to the Pueblo of Sandia, and this community must be

consulted with on this project. There is no need for a mountain coaster in a place that we all love and enjoy as it

is. Instead, resources should be focused on centering local Indigenous voices in all matters relevant to the

Sandias and forging ways to work together to benefit all communities. Please do not build the Mountain Coaster.

Thank you. 


